Gbonju Akintola

From: website@welhat.gov.uk

Sent: 22 September 2016 16:31

To: Planning

Subject: Form submission from article 'View a planning application or decision' on

www.welhat.gov.uk

Online Form Submission

Form: EMAILCONTACT (id: 69919)
Article: View a planning application or decision (id: 849)

Contact form

Label

Name: Roberta Miner

Email:

Comments/Questions: I wish to object to the

addition to application
6/2016/1068 for a restaurant
and cafe. There are already
several in Cuffley and are
sufficient to meet the needs
of the village. As this will
be nearer to the station it is
likely to take custom away
from other outlets. If it
attracts passing trade from
the busy B156 it will increase
the traffic problems as
Parking will be difficult (it
already is). I would like
think that planners go and
inspect sites before they give
permission.

I have been a resident for 30+
years and live at 9 Thrush




